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FOR YOUR INFORMATION:

Remote Access to Library Web Resources from Internet Service Providers

Current access to licensed Library Web-based resources from off campus requires dialing in to campus 
via a PPP connection.  This access is available to all University employees and registered students.   
Instructions are available on the campus DoIT home page and in most SINC sites: 
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/doit.nsf/pages/networkserv

The Library recognizes that access is also needed for those users who prefer Internet access by means 
of an Internet service provider such as AOL.   To this end, the Library is testing an authentication proxy 
server that will permit such access.  We plan to phase in implementation of this service over the fall 
semester.  Please watch our Research Databases Web page for  announcements:  
http://www.sunysb.edu/library/ldsubs.htm

NEWS FROM PERSONNEL:

Public Services, SL-1 position description is available in the CRR.  For your convenience, attached is the 
posting available on the Campus Job Opportunities web-page.
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